

November 7, 2023

VIA EMAIL AT Emily.Breines@thehartford.com AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Emily Breines, Client Relationship Associate **Group Benefits** The Hartford 13850 Ballantyne Corporate Place, Suite 200 Charlotte, NC 28277

RE:

Termination of Policy No. GL-890396

Fairfax Coalition of Police Local 5000 IUPA

Dear Ms. Brienes:

As the Administrator for the Fairfax Coalition of Police Local 5000 IUPA ("FCOP"), I hereby give The Hartford notice to terminate FCOP's Policy No. GL-890396 as of December 31, 2023. I plan to pay the December 2023 premium and to discontinue premium payments after December 31, 2023.

I look forward to working with you as we wind down and terminate this policy.

Sincerely,

Heidi Meinzer, Administrator

Fairfax Coalition of Police Local 5000 IUPA